
 
 
 

 
 

 
REGULAR MEETING – February 12, 2009 
 
ADDENDUM TO MINUTES 
 
In the minutes from the Classified Staff Council meeting, it was noted that elections of group 
representatives will take place.  The positions of ACCE and BOG representatives are also at the 
end of their terms.  Anyone wishing to nominate someone for either of these positions will need 
to get the nominee’s permission and then contact Nancy Quigley, in writing, of the nomination. 
 
 
Addendum respectfully submitted by  
Eleanor Coen, Classified Staff Council Secretary 
 
 


